Cambridge State Bank and John T. Vucurevich Foundation pledge an additional $50K for the new
Cambridge Library

Cambridge State Bank and the John T. Vucurevich Foundation recently provided a major boost to the
fundraising efforts for the new Cambridge Community Library. They have recently pledged an additional
$50,000 in support of the project. With previous donations of $51,000, this pledge brings the total
combined support from the Cambridge State Bank and the John T. Vucurevich Foundation to $101,000.

This most recent pledge is contingent upon the Library Building Campaign reaching their fundraising goal
of $1.8 million by mid-April 2014. With this generous gift, fundraising for the project has passed the
$1.3 million mark. The new 6800 square foot library is to be built as an addition to the Amundson Center
which houses the current 2100 square foot library. Jason Brown, President/CEQ of Cambridge State
Bank said “The Cambridge State Bank and the John T. Vucurevich Foundation have a history of
supporting community projects. We are pleased to continue this tradition of support with such a
worthwhile project.”




